
Naperville Central Redhawk Youth Camp 

 

Naperville Central High School will be hosting a youth football camp for future 

Redhawk football players.  This camp is centered on creating an environment where 

young players learn the necessary skill foundations to grow as a player, person, and 

teammate.  This is a non-contact camp that is coached by current Naperville Central 

Football coaches from every level of the Redhawk Football program, as well as players 

from the current team. 

This camp is focused on building proper football skill technique, learning the core 

values of the Naperville Central program, improving team skills through character 

development, and continuing to develop an appreciation and love for the game of 

football.  Not only will camp attendees learn physical skills but also get time in the 

classroom to talk about character development and the chance to view video to aid in 

their skill acquisition.   

The camp will take place from July 20
th

 – July 24
th

 and will be held at Naperville 

Central High School.  It will take place at the turf game field (Memorial Stadium).  If we 

have inclement weather, we will still have camp but it will be done inside the high 

school.  The camp will last from 10:00 a.m. – 12:30 p.m.   

This camp will be a camp for students entering into grades 5-8.  Due to the fact 

that we have a wide range of ages, our camp will be broken up into two parts during that 

time.  5
th

 and 6
th

 graders will be working together and separately, the 7
th

 and 8
th

 graders 

will be working together to make it safer and more developmentally appropriate for the 

players.  The fee for the camp is $75.00 which includes the camp itself and a Naperville 

Central Camp t-shirt that will be provided, as long as you register before July 10
th

.  

We look forward to working with the future Redhawk athletes and continuing to 

grow the strong tradition that is Naperville Central Redhawk Football!  Go Redhawks! 

 

Naperville Central Head Football Coach, 

Mike Stine 

 

*****Registration for camp is now open and can be found at the following website under 

the heading Football Youth Camp:    

https://napervillecentral.8to18.com/dashboard/catalog    

 

https://napervillecentral.8to18.com/dashboard/catalog

